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master’s degree from Pacific Lutheran University. The Commandant is pleased by a new direction he detects in the Corps. “I think we have a
great chain of command this year,” he observed. “Junior Leadership classes have helped. Boys are taking responsibility for their actions.”

A Virginia Military Institute graduate, LTC Steve Young, Director of Development and Alumni Affairs, took his master’s degree at the
University of Missouri. He views his role as providing outlets for the natural generosity of alumni, parents, and friends: “We provide an
opportunity for them to renew memories and friendships and to help secure our school as a part of their lifetime of giving and helping others.”
One of his favorite quotations is framed and hangs prominently on his wall: “You cannot hold a torch to light another’s way without brightening
your own.” &




